
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

   

 

Dear Patients,  

Our top priority is to keep our patients, staff, and community safe. Due to the recent coronavirus 

(COVID-19) pandemic, we have taken extra measures to provide a safe environment for our patients 

through in-office visits, telemedicine, and prevention. 

In-Office Visits: We are still open in our Lansdale office! Our Blue Bell and Chalfont locations are 

temporarily closed, we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience.  

Telemedicine: We now have telemedicine virtual visits available instead of office visits. An office visit 

is the preferred method to treat you, but if you’re unable or are nervous about coming into the office, 

we will see you in a virtual visit instead.  

Prevention: We have increased our sterilization and cleanliness measures, and ask that patients who 

exhibit COVID-19 symptoms not come into the office. All patients who come to the office have their 

temperature taken immediately, and chairs in our waiting room are now 6 feet from each other.  

We are monitoring the situation globally, nationally and within our communities, based updates from 

the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the World Health Organization (WHO) and state 

health departments. Our employees know to stay home if they are not feeling well. 

We are still here for you throughout this pandemic! Please call our office at 215-361-5090 to 

schedule an in-person or telemedicine virtual visit in our Lansdale office today.  Let us continue to 

serve you and please stay safe and take care. 

 

Thank you,  

LMG Family Practice  

 

BLUE BELL WEST OFFICE CENTER 
653 Skippack, Suite 100-A 

Blue Bell, PA 19422 
Tel 610.272.6700 • Fax 610.272.9427 

       LANSDALE OFFICE 
              1019 S. Broad Street 

                Lansdale, PA 19446 
Tel 215.361.5090 • Fax 215.412.4296 

    HIGHPOINT SQUARE OFFICE 
       1500 Horizon Drive, Suite 102 
             Chalfont, PA 18941 
Tel 215.712.2500 • Fax 215.997.2307 

Morris J. Kliger, 0.0.

Linda A. Nadwodny, 0.0.

Jeffrey H. Portner, M.D.

Jeffrey P. Strikowsky, D  C

Sharon A. Gomez, MSN, CRNP

Zachary Ezrow, PA-C

Rachel Spoonhower, MMS. PA-C

Collyn Cunning. MHS, PA-C

Lindsay Hummell, PA-C




